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Dear Sirs,

We have been invited to comment on the Sunnica Energy Farm proposal.

The International Racing Bureau Ltd are the pre-eminent company in the promotion of
horseracing both within Britain and internationally. We could be based anywhere in Britain but
choose to be based in Newmarket as it is the centre of racing excellence.

We host many international VIPs and horsemen in Newmarket, particularly the International
owners and trainers of horses basing themselves in Newmarket to use the world class facilities
whilst training to run at the likes of Royal Ascot.

in recent years we have had horses from America, Australia, Hong Kong, Japan, New Zealand and
Scandinavia based in Newmarket. Those connections are blown away by the facilities that the
Jockey Club makes available in Newmarket and by the amazingly scenic views that Newmarket
offers.

These historical views, famous in paintings for hundreds of years, are one of the main draws for
people to train their horses in Newmarket. We believe that the Sunnica proposals will be highly
detrimental to Newmarket’s position as the most famous gallops in the World and will
particularly

Affect the horses using the Limekilns and Al Bahathri gallops which are world famous. We
would like to strongly suggest rejecting Sunnica’s proposals for that site.

Kind regards,

Adrian Beaumont

International Racing Bureau
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